Subject: Thursday"s meeting cancelled
Date: 28 October 2018 19:05:06

Good evening everyone,

The Theory evening planned for this week will not take place as advertised. The
next Group meeting will be on Thursday 6th December, the annual social and
quiz evening with a buffet supper at the Peterborough Milton Golf Club, 8.00
p.m..

At the next Committee meeting arrangements for next year will be

discussed. Your ideas will be very welcome, so 1f you have any suggestions for
events to attend, group visits, activities, guest speakers or anything else please
let me know.

Regards,
Prue Lester,
Peterbrough & District Advanced Motorists
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